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Dear Parents/Carers,  
            

This week in Reception we learnt about…  
 
Phonics: We practised phase 2 and 3 sounds and tricky 
words they, was, me, be, she and could.   
 
Literacy: We continued to learn the story ‘The Bad Tempered Ladybird’ 
and in groups the children thought of some fantastic adjectives to 
describe the different characters.  
 
For science week! We had a blast doing lots of different experiments 
including the bouncy egg trick, we made our own giant bubbles, we 
coloured white flowers with different dyes and learnt about the parts of 
a flower. The children learnt the word prediction and what it means 
and we recorded our predictions and results as a class.  
 
Our furry little chick friends visited the Reception and the children had 
an opportunity to hold them. We learnt about how to care for them.  
 
 
Topic: We made our own ladybird fact books and used our phonetic 
knowledge to write four facts about ladybirds. Our books looked fantastic 
well done!  
 
Next week: We will be getting ready for Easter celebrations!  
 
 
 
  Here are some activities you might like to try at home: 
 Recognise and write tricky words: was, they, she, my, be, we.  
 For an extra challenge can you write a sentence using one or two of 

these tricky words? 
 

 
Just a note to say: Children are only allowed water in their drink 
bottles. Think about healthy options for your child’s pack lunch; no 
chocolate or sweets.  
 
 
Our star of the week:  Hanna 
 
Our writer of the week: Jaxon-Jay 
 

 
 
Have an amazing weekend Miss Cantwell, Miss C, Miss Zeto and Mrs Godfrey.  
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